
July 3rd, 2023

Dear Community Partner,

We hope this letter finds you well. The Friendswood High School Parent Teacher
Organization (FHS PTO) looks forward to the fast-approaching school year! Like families
and businesses in our community, we will strive to adapt to life’s changing norms, all
while focusing on our mission. The FHS PTO will continue to work hand-in-hand with our
administration to promote Friendswood High School and FISD, while encouraging and
supporting our students and faculty. We recognize that the FHS PTO is one of many
organizations at the High School, so we thought we’d highlight a few of our achievements
from this past year. We awarded scholarships to graduating students, supported our
students in need, and gifted FHS monies to update several classrooms. Our goal is to
achieve similar success in the coming school year, with help from our community.

For the 2023-2024 school year, FHS PTO is hoping to continue to involve more local
businesses in our mission to facilitate success at FHS. As a valued member of the
Friendswood community, we are asking for your help by providing a sponsorship to the
FHS PTO. As we strive to foster an environment of continued outstanding academic and
co-curricular achievements, with your assistance, FHS PTO can provide more support to
our students and faculty. If you are not in a position to be a sponsor at this time but
would like to support FHS PTO in another way, we welcome the opportunity to discuss
ideas with you.

We hope you consider supporting the FHS PTO as we promote and encourage the
students and staff of Friendswood High School. Please see the reverse side of this letter
for our sponsorship commitment form and recognition levels. If you have any questions
or suggestions, please contact Amber Pugsley at ambermarie.pugs@gmail.com. We
greatly appreciate your consideration and look forward to partnering with you.

Best wishes,

Amber Pugsley
FHS PTO President

web: www.fhspto.org IG: @fhs_pto1 facebook: Friendswood High School PTO

http://www.fhspto.org


Friendswood High School
PTO 2022-2023

Community Partners

Platinum - $3,500 and up
Premier year long placement of logo on PTO
website and on PTO poster in FHS reception
Shout Out on the PTO’s social media
Print recognition at Academic Banquet

Silver - $500-$999
Year long placement of logo on PTO
website and business name on PTO
poster in FHS reception
Shout Out on the PTO’s social media
Print recognition at Academic Banquet

Gold - $1,000 to $3,499
Year Long placement of business logo on PTO
website and on PTO poster in FHS reception
Shout Out on the PTO’s social media
Print recognition at Academic Banquet

Bronze - $250-$499
Business name on PTO website and on PTO
poster in FHS reception
Shout Out on the PTO’s social media
Print recognition at Academic Banquet

*For online and print recognition during the registration process, sponsorship and logo, if
applicable,must be received by July 31, 2023. Contact Amber Pugsley at
ambermarie.pugs@gmail.com with questions, suggestions or to discuss alternate payment
options.

Name: ________________________________________________________________________

Company: _____________________________________________________________________

Address: ______________________________________________________________________

Phone: ________________________ Email:__________________________________________

Name of Sponsor (for print recognition):

______________________________________________________________________________

Enclosed is my contribution of $ __________________ Please make checks payable to FHS
PTO and mail to FHS PTO℅ FHS, 702 Greenbriar, Friendswood, Texas 77546 with this form.

Thank you for supporting the Friendswood High School PTO. Please retain a copy of this form and

your check for your records. FHS PTO is an exempt organization as described in Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue
Code. Our EIN is 31-1494571

web: www.fhspto.org IG: @fhs_pto1 facebook: Friendswood High School PTO

mailto:ambermarie.pugs@gmail.com
http://www.fhspto.org

